
Year 2 News  

 
Natural History Museum 

 
We are very excited about 

our trip on Tuesday  9th 

June.  Your child will be 

bringing home a letter on 

Friday ( please check book 

bags ). 
 

 English 
 

 This week we have been honing 

our reading comprehension 

skills. 

We looked at different ways in 

which a text can be presented 

and practised retrieving  

information and inferring from 

the writing. 
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Maths 

 
We have been revisiting the topic of Time and the 

children enjoyed a Maths  trail in the school 

grounds  solving word problems related to time. 

We have  been  practising other maths skills such 

as doubling, halving, finding money totals and mixed 

operation number calculations. 

http://www.ictgames.com/numberFacts is a great 

website to use to reinforce what we have been  

doing in class, particularly the game Number Bingo. 

             Topic 
The children have been finding out about food 

chains and enjoyed devising their own with a 

partner. They loved this activity, we had some  

interesting discussions and they picked up 

some new scientific vocabulary. 

     

     Challenge corner  
   

Can you make up some ques-

tions about the book you are 

reading and ask the person  

you read to, to answer them! 


